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Candidate statement 

Serving in an interim capacity on the EFCOG Board of Directors over the past five months 
has been an incredible privilege and a deeply enriching experience.  It has reinformed my 
strong view of this remarkable group, its member companies, and its vital mission to drive 
excellence and innovation across the DOE and NNSA missions.  I am grateful for the 
opportunity to contribute to this collective effort thus far. 

As the President of a proud EFCOG member company, AtkinsRéalis US Nuclear, I bring the 
right level of professional experience within and around the DOE and NNSA facilities.  My 
career has thus far been shaped by a commitment to advancing our industry, and that 
remains my charge as we move into this transformative era of domestic energy dominance 
and security.  My unique perspective as a former regulator in New Mexico, combined with 
my executive leadership and experiences in the private sector, enables me to approach 
industry challenges from multiple perspectives.  These experiences, paired with my new 
perspective, position me to offer valuable insights, leadership, and creative solutions that 
align with EFCOG’s goals. 

I am deeply committed to fostering collaboration, cultivating innovation, and championing 
the shared mission that drives EFCOG and its members.  My approachable demeanor, 
collaborative mindset, and ability to build bridges across diverse stakeholders has always 
been central to my leadership style.  I firmly believe these qualities can help strengthen the 
EFCOG Board’s capacity to achieve its priorities and push our industry forward. 

It would be an honor to continue serving on the EFCOG Board of Directors and to further 
contribute to the success of this exceptional organization. 

 


